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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

09/10/2013

Michelle Butler
Grants Administrator
University of Virginia
1001 N Emmet St.
Charlottesville, VA 22903-4833

SUBJECT: CLOSE-OUT OF CONTRACT NO:NRC-04-06-067

Good Morning Ms. Butler,

We have reviewed the subject contract documents and have determined that all actions have

been fully completed. Total contract payment for NRC Contract No.NRC-04-06-067 in the
amount of $1,500,958.40 has been accomplished.

If you agree to the provisions contained therein, sign and date the document, retain one copy for
your records, and return 1 copy to me at Sharlene.McCubbin@NRC.gov.

In addition, please complete the enclosed final Contractor Release and return to
ioseph.cozzens @ nrc.gov within 10 days.

Based on the information stated above, this contract is officially closed out. Should you have

any questions, please contact Joyce Williams, Contract Closeout Specialist on 301-287-0915 or
via email Joseph.Cozzens@nrc.qov.

Sincerely,

Sharlene McCubbin, Contracting Officer
Division of Contracts, Office of Administration
Mail Stop: 3WF-05C64MP
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
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